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An analysis of why people with knowledge about climate change often fail to
translate that knowledge into action. Global warming is the most significant
environmental issue of our time, yet public response in Western nations has been
meager. Why have so few taken any action? In Living in Denial, sociologist Kari
Norgaard searches for answers to this question, drawing on interviews and
ethnographic data from her study of "Bygdaby," the fictional name of an actual
rural community in western Norway, during the unusually warm winter of
2000-2001. In 2000-2001 the first snowfall came to Bygdaby two months later than
usual; ice fishing was impossible; and the ski industry had to invest substantially in
artificial snow-making. Stories in local and national newspapers linked the warm
winter explicitly to global warming. Yet residents did not write letters to the editor,
pressure politicians, or cut down on use of fossil fuels. Norgaard attributes this lack
of response to the phenomenon of socially organized denial, by which information
about climate science is known in the abstract but disconnected from political,
social, and private life, and sees this as emblematic of how citizens of
industrialized countries are responding to global warming. Norgaard finds that for
the highly educated and politically savvy residents of Bygdaby, global warming
was both common knowledge and unimaginable. Norgaard traces this denial
through multiple levels, from emotions to cultural norms to political economy. Her
report from Bygdaby, supplemented by comparisons throughout the book to the
United States, tells a larger story behind our paralysis in the face of today's
alarming predictions from climate scientists.
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The Foundation of Norms in Islamic Jurisprudence and
Theology
Estimates indicate that as many as 1 in 4 Americans will experience a mental
health problem or will misuse alcohol or drugs in their lifetimes. These disorders
are among the most highly stigmatized health conditions in the United States, and
they remain barriers to full participation in society in areas as basic as education,
housing, and employment. Improving the lives of people with mental health and
substance abuse disorders has been a priority in the United States for more than
50 years. The Community Mental Health Act of 1963 is considered a major turning
point in America's efforts to improve behavioral healthcare. It ushered in an era of
optimism and hope and laid the groundwork for the consumer movement and new
models of recovery. The consumer movement gave voice to people with mental
and substance use disorders and brought their perspectives and experience into
national discussions about mental health. However over the same 50-year period,
positive change in American public attitudes and beliefs about mental and
substance use disorders has lagged behind these advances. Stigma is a complex
social phenomenon based on a relationship between an attribute and a stereotype
that assigns undesirable labels, qualities, and behaviors to a person with that
attribute. Labeled individuals are then socially devalued, which leads to inequality
and discrimination. This report contributes to national efforts to understand and
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change attitudes, beliefs and behaviors that can lead to stigma and discrimination.
Changing stigma in a lasting way will require coordinated efforts, which are based
on the best possible evidence, supported at the national level with multiyear
funding, and planned and implemented by an effective coalition of representative
stakeholders. Ending Discrimination Against People with Mental and Substance Use
Disorders: The Evidence for Stigma Change explores stigma and discrimination
faced by individuals with mental or substance use disorders and recommends
effective strategies for reducing stigma and encouraging people to seek treatment
and other supportive services. It offers a set of conclusions and recommendations
about successful stigma change strategies and the research needed to inform and
evaluate these efforts in the United States.

Knowledge, Nature, and Norms
Norms, Values, and Society is the second Yearbook of the Vienna Circle Institute,
which was founded in October 1991. The main part of the book contains original
contributions to an international symposium the Institute held in October 1993 on
ethics and social philosophy. The papers deal among others with questions of
justice, equality, just social institutions, human rights, the connections between
rationality and morality and the methodological problems of applied ethics. The
Documentation section contains previously unpublished papers by Rudolf Carnap,
Philipp Frank, Charles W. Morris and Edgar Zilsel, and the review section presents
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new publications on the Vienna Circle. The Vienna Circle Institute is devoted to the
critical advancement of science and philosophy in the broad tradition of the Vienna
Circle, as well as to the focusing of cross-disciplinary interest on the history and
philosophy of science in a social context. The Institute's Yearbooks will, for the
most part, document its activities and provide a forum for the discussion of exact
philosophy, logical and empirical investigations, and analysis of language.

Social Conventions
In this book, leading gender scholars survey the contribution of feminist
scholarship to new norms and knowledge in diverse areas of political science and
related political practice. They provide new evidence of the breadth of this
contribution and its policy impact. Rather than offering another account of the
problem of gender inequality in the discipline, the book focuses on the positive
contribution of gender innovation. It highlights in a systematic and in-depth way
how gender innovation has contributed to sharpening the conceptual tools
available in different subfields, including international relations and public policy.
At the same time, the authors show the limits of impact in core areas of an
increasingly pluralised discipline. This volume will appeal to scholars and students
of political science and international relations.
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The Social Production of Scientific Knowledge
Table of contents

Importing EU Norms
There is much controversy over the development of new dams for hydropower,
where concerns for environmental protection and the livelihoods of local people
may conflict with the goals of economic development. This book analyses the
opportunities and barriers that NGOs and civil society actors face when conducting
advocacy campaigns against such developments. Through a comparison of two
NGO coalitions in Cambodia and Vietnam advocating against the Xayaburi
hydropower dam on the Mekong River, the book explores the intricate interactions
of formal and informal rules and norms and how they influence advocacy
strategies. A framework for analysis is proposed which serves as a tool for analysis
by civil society actors. The author generates fresh insights into the way in which
opportunities and barriers are created for NGOs to influence state-centric decisionmaking processes. The book also discusses Mekong riparian states’ negotiation
process over the Xayaburi hydropower dam in detail, providing an analysis of the
Mekong River’s governance under the 1995 Mekong Agreement. The book
concludes by suggesting ways to improve the engagement of civil society actors in
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the governance of transboundary rivers and development projects.

How People Learn II
Norms, Values, and Society
The components of living systems strike us as functional-as for the sake of certain
ends—and as endowed with specific norms of performance. The mammalian eye,
for example, has the function of perceiving and processing light, and possession of
this property tempts us to claim that token eyes are supposed to perceive and
process light. That is, we tend to evaluate the performance of token eyes against
the norm described in the attributed functional property. Hence the norms of
nature. What, then, are the norms of nature? Whence do they arise? Out of what
natural properties or relations are they constituted? In Norms of Nature, Paul
Sheldon Davies argues against the prevailing view that natural norms are
constituted out of some form of historical success—usually success in natural
selection. He defends the view that functions are nothing more than effects that
contribute to the exercise of some more general systemic capacity. Natural
functions exist insofar as the components of natural systems contribute to the
exercise of systemic capacities. This is so irrespective of the system's history. Even
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if the mammalian eye had never been selected for, it would have the function of
perceiving and processing light, because those are the effects that contribute to
the exercise of the visual system. The systemic approach to conceptualizing
natural norms, claims Davies, is superior to the historical approach in several
important ways. Especially significant is that it helps us understand how the
attribution of functions within the life sciences coheres with the methods and
ontology of the natural sciences generally.

Knowledge, Nature, and Norms
Decades of research have demonstrated that the parent-child dyad and the
environment of the familyâ€"which includes all primary caregiversâ€"are at the
foundation of children's well- being and healthy development. From birth, children
are learning and rely on parents and the other caregivers in their lives to protect
and care for them. The impact of parents may never be greater than during the
earliest years of life, when a child's brain is rapidly developing and when nearly all
of her or his experiences are created and shaped by parents and the family
environment. Parents help children build and refine their knowledge and skills,
charting a trajectory for their health and well-being during childhood and beyond.
The experience of parenting also impacts parents themselves. For instance,
parenting can enrich and give focus to parents' lives; generate stress or calm; and
create any number of emotions, including feelings of happiness, sadness,
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fulfillment, and anger. Parenting of young children today takes place in the context
of significant ongoing developments. These include: a rapidly growing body of
science on early childhood, increases in funding for programs and services for
families, changing demographics of the U.S. population, and greater diversity of
family structure. Additionally, parenting is increasingly being shaped by technology
and increased access to information about parenting. Parenting Matters identifies
parenting knowledge, attitudes, and practices associated with positive
developmental outcomes in children ages 0-8; universal/preventive and targeted
strategies used in a variety of settings that have been effective with parents of
young children and that support the identified knowledge, attitudes, and practices;
and barriers to and facilitators for parents' use of practices that lead to healthy
child outcomes as well as their participation in effective programs and services.
This report makes recommendations directed at an array of stakeholders, for
promoting the wide-scale adoption of effective programs and services for parents
and on areas that warrant further research to inform policy and practice. It is
meant to serve as a roadmap for the future of parenting policy, research, and
practice in the United States.

Management Culture and Corporate Social Responsibility
This is Habermas's long awaited work on law, democracy and the modern
constitutional state in which he develops his own account of the nature of law and
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democracy.

Ending Discrimination Against People with Mental and
Substance Use Disorders
A pithy work of philosophical anthropology that explores why humans find moral
orders in natural orders. Why have human beings, in many different cultures and
epochs, looked to nature as a source of norms for human behavior? From ancient
India and ancient Greece, medieval France and Enlightenment America, up to the
latest controversies over gay marriage and cloning, natural orders have been
enlisted to illustrate and buttress moral orders. Revolutionaries and reactionaries
alike have appealed to nature to shore up their causes. No amount of philosophical
argument or political critique deters the persistent and pervasive temptation to
conflate the “is” of natural orders with the “ought” of moral orders. In this short,
pithy work of philosophical anthropology, Lorraine Daston asks why we continually
seek moral orders in natural orders, despite so much good counsel to the contrary.
She outlines three specific forms of natural order in the Western philosophical
tradition—specific natures, local natures, and universal natural laws—and
describes how each of these three natural orders has been used to define and
oppose a distinctive form of the unnatural. She argues that each of these forms of
the unnatural triggers equally distinctive emotions: horror, terror, and wonder.
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Daston proposes that human reason practiced in human bodies should command
the attention of philosophers, who have traditionally yearned for a transcendent
reason, valid for all species, all epochs, even all planets.

Fostering Integrity in Research
Social conventions are those arbitrary rules and norms governing the countless
behaviors all of us engage in every day without necessarily thinking about them,
from shaking hands when greeting someone to driving on the right side of the
road. In this book, Andrei Marmor offers a pathbreaking and comprehensive
philosophical analysis of conventions and the roles they play in social life and
practical reason, and in doing so challenges the dominant view of social
conventions first laid out by David Lewis. Marmor begins by giving a general
account of the nature of conventions, explaining the differences between
coordinative and constitutive conventions and between deep and surface
conventions. He then applies this analysis to explain how conventions work in
language, morality, and law. Marmor clearly demonstrates that many important
semantic and pragmatic aspects of language assumed by many theorists to be
conventional are in fact not, and that the role of conventions in the moral domain
is surprisingly complex, playing mostly an auxiliary and supportive role.
Importantly, he casts new light on the conventional foundations of law, arguing
that the distinction between deep and surface conventions can be used to answer
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the prevalent objections to legal conventionalism. Social Conventions is a muchneeded reappraisal of the nature of the rules that regulate virtually every aspect of
human conduct.

Norms & Nobility
In the modern West, we take for granted that what we call the “natural world”
confronts us all and always has—but Before Nature explores that almost
unimaginable time when there was no such conception of “nature”—no word,
reference, or sense for it. Before the concept of nature formed over the long
history of European philosophy and science, our ancestors in ancient Assyria and
Babylonia developed an inquiry into the world in a way that is kindred to our
modern science. With Before Nature, Francesca Rochberg explores that AssyroBabylonian knowledge tradition and shows how it relates to the entire history of
science. From a modern, Western perspective, a world not conceived somehow
within the framework of physical nature is difficult—if not impossible—to imagine.
Yet, as Rochberg lays out, ancient investigations of regularity and irregularity,
norms and anomalies clearly established an axis of knowledge between the knower
and an intelligible, ordered world. Rochberg is the first scholar to make a case for
how exactly we can understand cuneiform knowledge, observation, prediction, and
explanation in relation to science—without recourse to later ideas of nature.
Systematically examining the whole of Mesopotamian science with a distinctive
Page 12/36

Read Book Knowledge Nature And Norms
historical and methodological approach, Before Nature will open up surprising new
pathways for studying the history of science.

Social Norms
In this book, Omar Farahat presents a new way of understanding the work of
classical Islamic theologians and legal theorists who maintained that divine
revelation is necessary for the knowledge of the norms and values of human
actions. Through a reconstruction of classical Ashʿarī-Muʿtazilī debates on the
nature and implications of divine speech, Farahat argues that the Ashʿarī
attachment to revelation was not a purely traditionalist position. Rather, it was a
rational philosophical commitment emerging from debates in epistemology and
theology. He further argues that the particularity of this model makes its
distinctive features helpful for contemporary scholars who defend a form of divine
command theory. Farahat's volume thus constitutes a new reading of the issue of
reason and revelation in Islam and breaks new ground in Islamic theology, law and
ethics.

Disrupting Pedagogies in the Knowledge Society: Countering
Conservative Norms with Creative Approaches
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A reissue of a classic text, Norms and Nobility is a provocative reappraisal of
classical education that offers a workable program for contemporary school reform.
David Hicks contends that the classical tradition promotes a spirit of inquiry that is
concerned with the development of style and conscience, which makes it an
effective and meaningful form of education. Dismissing notions that classical
education is elitist and irrelevant, Hicks argues that the classical tradition can meet
the needs of our increasingly technological society as well as serve as a feasible
model for mass education.

The Knowledge Economy
Individuals, international organizations and states are calling for the world to
confront climate change. Efforts such as the Kyoto Protocol have produced
intractable disputes and are deemed inadequate. This volume adopts two
constructivist perspectives - norm-centred and discourse - to explore the social
construction of climate change from a broad, theoretical level to particular cases.
The contributors contend that climate change must be understood from the
context of social settings, and that we ignore at our peril how power and
knowledge structures are generated. They offer a greater understanding of why
current efforts to mitigate climate change have failed and provide academics and
policy makers with a new understanding of this important topic.
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The Emergence of Norms
The concept of "funds of knowledge" is based on a simple premise: people are
competent and have knowledge, and their life experiences have given them that
knowledge. The claim in this book is that first-hand research experiences with
families allow one to document this competence and knowledge, and that such
engagement provides many possibilities for positive pedagogical actions. Drawing
from both Vygotskian and neo-sociocultural perspectives in designing a
methodology that views the everyday practices of language and action as
constructing knowledge, the funds of knowledge approach facilitates a systematic
and powerful way to represent communities in terms of the resources they possess
and how to harness them for classroom teaching. This book accomplishes three
objectives: It gives readers the basic methodology and techniques followed in the
contributors' funds of knowledge research; it extends the boundaries of what these
researchers have done; and it explores the applications to classroom practice that
can result from teachers knowing the communities in which they work. In a time
when national educational discourses focus on system reform and wholesale
replicability across school sites, this book offers a counter-perspective stating that
instruction must be linked to students' lives, and that details of effective pedagogy
should be linked to local histories and community contexts. This approach should
not be confused with parent participation programs, although that is often a
fortuitous consequence of the work described. It is also not an attempt to teach
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parents "how to do school" although that could certainly be an outcome if the
parents so desired. Instead, the funds of knowledge approach attempts to
accomplish something that may be even more challenging: to alter the perceptions
of working-class or poor communities by viewing their households primarily in
terms of their strengths and resources, their defining pedagogical characteristics.
Funds of Knowledge: Theorizing Practices in Households, Communities, and
Classrooms is a critically important volume for all teachers and teachers-to-be, and
for researchers and graduate students of language, culture, and education.

Living in Denial
There are many reasons to be curious about the way people learn, and the past
several decades have seen an explosion of research that has important
implications for individual learning, schooling, workforce training, and policy. In
2000, How People Learn: Brain, Mind, Experience, and School: Expanded Edition
was published and its influence has been wide and deep. The report summarized
insights on the nature of learning in school-aged children; described principles for
the design of effective learning environments; and provided examples of how that
could be implemented in the classroom. Since then, researchers have continued to
investigate the nature of learning and have generated new findings related to the
neurological processes involved in learning, individual and cultural variability
related to learning, and educational technologies. In addition to expanding
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scientific understanding of the mechanisms of learning and how the brain adapts
throughout the lifespan, there have been important discoveries about influences
on learning, particularly sociocultural factors and the structure of learning
environments. How People Learn II: Learners, Contexts, and Cultures provides a
much-needed update incorporating insights gained from this research over the
past decade. The book expands on the foundation laid out in the 2000 report and
takes an in-depth look at the constellation of influences that affect individual
learning. How People Learn II will become an indispensable resource to understand
learning throughout the lifespan for educators of students and adults.

Knowledge and Its Place in Nature
This interdisciplinary work presents a conceptual framework and brings together
constructivist and rationalist accounts of how EU norms are adopted, adapted,
resisted or rejected. These chapters provide empirical cases and critical analysis of
a rich variety of norm-takers from EU member states, European and non-European
states, including the rejection of EU norms in Russia and Africa as well as
adaptation of EU practices in Australia and New Zealand. Chapters on China,
ASEAN and the Czech Republic demonstrate resistance to EU norm export. This
volume probes differences in willingness to adopt or adapt norms between various
actors in the recipient state and explores such questions as: How do norm-takers
perceive of the EU and its norms? Is there a ‘normative fit’ between EU norms and
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the local normative context? Similarly, how do EU norms impact recipients’
interests and institutional arrangements? First, the authors map EU norm export
strategies and approaches as they affect norm-takers. Second, the chapters
recognize that norm adoption, adaption, resistance or rejection is a product of
interaction and a relationship in which interdependence, asymmetry and power
play a role. Third, we see that domestic circumstances within norm-takers
condition the reception of norms. This book’s focus on norm-takers highlights the
reflexive nature of norm diffusion and that nature has implications for the EU itself
as a norm exporter. Anyone with an interest in the research agenda on norm
diffusion, normative power and the EU’s normative dialogue with the world will find
this book highly valuable, including scholars, policy makers and students of
subjects including political science, European studies, international relations and
international and EU law.

Funds of Knowledge
Edna Ullmann-Margalit provides an original account of the emergence of norms.
Her main thesis is that certain types of norms are possible solutions to problems
posed by certain types of social interaction situations. The problems are such that
they inhere in the structure (in the game-theoretical sense of structure) of the
situations concerned. Three types of paradigmatic situations are dealt with. They
are referred to as Prisoners' Dilemma-type situations; co-ordination situations; and
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inequality (or partiality) situations. Each of them, it is claimed, poses a basic
difficulty, to some or all of the individuals involved in them. Three types of norms,
respectively, are offered as solutions to these situational problems. It is shown
how, and in what sense, the adoption of these norms of social behaviour can
indeed resolve the specified problems.

Norms of Nature
Madness, sexuality, power, knowledge—are these facts of life or simply parts of
speech? In a series of works of astonishing brilliance, historian Michel Foucault
excavated the hidden assumptions that govern the way we live and the way we
think. The Archaeology of Knowledge begins at the level of "things aid" and moves
quickly to illuminate the connections between knowledge, language, and action in
a style at once profound and personal. A summing up of Foucault's own
methadological assumptions, this book is also a first step toward a genealogy of
the way we live now. Challenging, at times infuriating, it is an absolutey
indispensable guide to one of hte most innovative thinkers of our time.

Norms of Liberty
This 'state-of-the-art' collection of essays presents some of the best contemporary
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research into the dynamical processes underlying the formation, maintenance,
metamorphosis and dissolution of norms. The volume combines formal modelling
with more traditional analysis.

Norms in Technology
"This book examines a range of 'disruptive' approaches, exploring how challenge,
dissonance, and discomfort might be mobilized in educational contexts in order to
shift taken-for-granted attitudes and beliefs held by both educators and
learners"--Provided by publisher.

Pure Theory of Law
Assertions belong to the family of speech acts that make claims regarding how
things are. They include statements, avowals, reports, expressed judgments, and
testimonies - acts which are relevant across a host of issues not only in philosophy
of language and linguistics but also in subdisciplines such as epistemology,
metaphysics, philosophy of mind, ethics, and social and political philosophy. Over
the past two decades, the amount of scholarship investigating the speech act of
assertion has increased dramatically, and the scope of such research has also
grown. The Oxford Handbook of Assertion explores various dimensions of the act of
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assertion: its nature; its place in a theory of speech acts, and in semantics and
meta-semantics; its role in epistemology; and the various social, political, and
ethical dimensions of the act. Essays from leading theorists situate assertion in
relation to other types of speech acts, exploring the connection between assertions
and other phenomena of interest not only to philosophers but also to linguists,
psychologists, anthropologists, lawyers, computer scientists, and theorists from
communication studies.

Before Nature
Kelsen, Hans. Pure Theory of Law. Translation from the Second German Edition by
Max Knight. Berkeley: University of California Press, 1967. x, 356 pp. Reprinted
2005 by The Lawbook Exchange, Ltd. ISBN 1-58477-578-5. Paperbound. $36.95 *
Second revised and enlarged edition, a complete revision of the first edition
published in 1934. A landmark in the development of modern jurisprudence, the
pure theory of law defines law as a system of coercive norms created by the state
that rests on the validity of a generally accepted Grundnorm, or basic norm, such
as the supremacy of the Constitution. Entirely self-supporting, it rejects any
concept derived from metaphysics, politics, ethics, sociology, or the natural
sciences. Beginning with the medieval reception of Roman law, traditional
jurisprudence has maintained a dual system of "subjective" law (the rights of a
person) and "objective" law (the system of norms). Throughout history this dualism
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has been a useful tool for putting the law in the service of politics, especially by
rulers or dominant political parties. The pure theory of law destroys this dualism by
replacing it with a unitary system of objective positive law that is insulated from
political manipulation. Possibly the most influential jurisprudent of the twentieth
century, Hans Kelsen [1881-1973] was legal adviser to Austria's last emperor and
its first republican government, the founder and permanent advisor of the
Supreme Constitutional Court of Austria, and the author of Austria's Constitution,
which was enacted in 1920, abolished during the Anschluss, and restored in 1945.
The author of more than forty books on law and legal philosophy, he is best known
for this work and General Theory of Law and State. Also active as a teacher in
Europe and the United States, he was Dean of the Law Faculty of the University of
Vienna and taught at the universities of Cologne and Prague, the Institute of
International Studies in Geneva, Harvard, Wellesley, the University of California at
Berkeley, and the Naval War College.Also available in cloth.

Norms and Practices
The classic work that redefined the sociology of knowledge and has inspired a
generation of philosophers and thinkers In this seminal book, Peter L. Berger and
Thomas Luckmann examine how knowledge forms and how it is preserved and
altered within a society. Unlike earlier theorists and philosophers, Berger and
Luckmann go beyond intellectual history and focus on commonsense, everyday
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knowledge—the proverbs, morals, values, and beliefs shared among ordinary
people. When first published in 1966, this systematic, theoretical treatise
introduced the term social construction,effectively creating a new thought and
transforming Western philosophy.

Facts, Values, and Norms
The integrity of knowledge that emerges from research is based on individual and
collective adherence to core values of objectivity, honesty, openness, fairness,
accountability, and stewardship. Integrity in science means that the organizations
in which research is conducted encourage those involved to exemplify these values
in every step of the research process. Understanding the dynamics that support
â€" or distort â€" practices that uphold the integrity of research by all participants
ensures that the research enterprise advances knowledge. The 1992 report
Responsible Science: Ensuring the Integrity of the Research Process evaluated
issues related to scientific responsibility and the conduct of research. It provided a
valuable service in describing and analyzing a very complicated set of issues, and
has served as a crucial basis for thinking about research integrity for more than
two decades. However, as experience has accumulated with various forms of
research misconduct, detrimental research practices, and other forms of
misconduct, as subsequent empirical research has revealed more about the nature
of scientific misconduct, and because technological and social changes have
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altered the environment in which science is conducted, it is clear that the
framework established more than two decades ago needs to be updated.
Responsible Science served as a valuable benchmark to set the context for this
most recent analysis and to help guide the committee's thought process. Fostering
Integrity in Research identifies best practices in research and recommends
practical options for discouraging and addressing research misconduct and
detrimental research practices.

The Better Angels of Our Nature
We spend a great deal of time learning our vocations and avocations as we work at
jobs, participate in home life, and take part in civic activities and politics. In doing
so, we engage in practices that consist of complex bodies of norms. These
practices themselves are bodies of knowledge-often acquired from others-about
what we take to be good ways or right ways to do certain things. As we learn how
to solve problems and act on this knowledge, the practice itself changes. In Norms
and Practices, James D. Wallace shows that norms of all kinds, including ethical
norms, are intensely social constructs learned through constant interaction with
others. Wallace suggests that ethical norms have long been misunderstood as
practice-independent prescriptions for behavior; he regards them instead as items
of practical knowledge that are constituents of practices. We are given the luxury
of learning from others' mistakes and successes, often in a very informal way. Such
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lessons from collective or individual experience often carry more weight than do
pronouncements from an external source. Wallace shows that practices and
norms, including ethical norms within such spheres as biomedical research, family
life, and politics, continually change as practitioners face novel problems.

The Social Construction of Reality
Philosophers have traditionally used conceptual analysis to investigate knowledge.
Hilary Kornblith argues that this is misguided: it is not the concept of knowledge
that we should be investigating, but knowledge itself, a robust natural
phenomenon, suitable for scientific study. Cognitive ethologists not only attribute
intentional states to non-human animals, they also speak of such animals as
having knowledge; and this talk of knowledge does causal and explanatory work
withintheir theories. The account of knowledge which emerges from this literature
is a version of reliabilism: knowledge is reliably produced true belief.This account
of knowledge is not meant merely to provide an elucidation of an important
scientific category. Rather, Kornblith argues that knowledge, in this very sense, is
what philosophers have been talking about all along. Rival accounts are examined
in detail and it is argued that they are inadequate to the phenomenon of
knowledge (even of human knowledge).One traditional objection to this sort of
naturalistic approach to epistemology is that, in providing a descriptive account of
the nature of important epistemic categories, it must inevitably deprive these
Page 25/36

Read Book Knowledge Nature And Norms
categories of their normative force. But Kornblith argues that a proper account of
epistemic normativity flows directly from the account of knowledge which is found
in cognitive ethology. Knowledge may be properly understood as a real feature of
the world which makes normative demands uponus.This controversial and
refreshingly original book offers philosophers a new way to do epistemology.

The Social Construction of Climate Change
Presents a controversial history of violence which argues that today's world is the
most peaceful time in human existence, drawing on psychological insights into
intrinsic values that are causing people to condemn violence as an acceptable
measure.

The Dynamics of Norms
In the United States, some populations suffer from far greater disparities in health
than others. Those disparities are caused not only by fundamental differences in
health status across segments of the population, but also because of inequities in
factors that impact health status, so-called determinants of health. Only part of an
individual's health status depends on his or her behavior and choice; communitywide problems like poverty, unemployment, poor education, inadequate housing,
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poor public transportation, interpersonal violence, and decaying neighborhoods
also contribute to health inequities, as well as the historic and ongoing interplay of
structures, policies, and norms that shape lives. When these factors are not
optimal in a community, it does not mean they are intractable: such inequities can
be mitigated by social policies that can shape health in powerful ways.
Communities in Action: Pathways to Health Equity seeks to delineate the causes of
and the solutions to health inequities in the United States. This report focuses on
what communities can do to promote health equity, what actions are needed by
the many and varied stakeholders that are part of communities or support them,
as well as the root causes and structural barriers that need to be overcome.

The Norms of Assertion
Social norms are rules that prescribe what people should and should not do given
their social surroundings and circumstances. Norms instruct people to keep their
promises, to drive on the right, or to abide by the golden rule. They are useful
explanatory tools, employed to analyze phenomena as grand as international
diplomacy and as mundane as the rules of the road. But our knowledge of norms is
scattered across disciplines and research traditions, with no clear consensus on
how the term should be used. Research on norms has focused on the content and
the consequences of norms, without paying enough attention to their causes.
Social Norms reaches across the disciplines of sociology, economics, game theory,
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and legal studies to provide a well-integrated theoretical and empirical account of
how norms emerge, change, persist, or die out. Social Norms opens with a critical
review of the many outstanding issues in the research on norms: When are norms
simply devices to ease cooperation, and when do they carry intrinsic moral weight?
Do norms evolve gradually over time or spring up spontaneously as circumstances
change? The volume then turns to case studies on the birth and death of norms in
a variety of contexts, from protest movements, to marriage, to mushroom
collecting. The authors detail the concrete social processes, such as repeated
interactions, social learning, threats and sanctions, that produce, sustain, and
enforce norms. One case study explains how it can become normative for citizens
to participate in political protests in times of social upheaval. Another case study
examines how the norm of objectivity in American journalism emerged: Did it arise
by consensus as the professional creed of the press corps, or was it imposed upon
journalists by their employers? A third case study examines the emergence of the
norm of national self-determination: has it diffused as an element of global culture,
or was it imposed by the actions of powerful states? The book concludes with an
examination of what we know of norm emergence, highlighting areas of agreement
and points of contradiction between the disciplines. Norms may be useful in
explaining other phenomena in society, but until we have a coherent theory of
their origins we have not truly explained norms themselves. Social Norms moves
us closer to a true understanding of this ubiquitous feature of social life.
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The Archaeology of Knowledge
The rate of social change has speeded up in the last three decades, but how do we
explain this? This volume ventures what the generative mechanism is that
produces such rapid change and discusses how this differs from late Modernity.
Contributors examine if an intensification of morphogenesis (positive feedback that
results in a change in social form) and a corresponding reduction in morphostasis
(negative feedback that restores or reproduces the form of the social order) best
captures the process involved. This volume resists proclaiming a new social
formation as so many books written by empiricists have done by extrapolating
from empirical data. Until we can convincingly demonstrate that a new generative
mechanism is at work, it is premature to argue what accounts for the global
changes that are taking place and where they will lead. More concisely we seek to
answer the question whether or not current social change can be regarded as
social morphogenesis. Only then, in the next volumes will the same team of
authors be able to remove the question mark.

Gender Innovation in Political Science
How can we establish a political/legal order that in principle does not require the
human flourishing of any person or group to be given structured preference over
Page 29/36

Read Book Knowledge Nature And Norms
that of any other? Addressing this question as the central problem of political
philosophy, Norms of Liberty offers a new conceptual foundation for political
liberalism that takes protecting liberty, understood in terms of individual negative
rights, as the primary aim of the political/legal order. Rasmussen and Den Uyl
argue for construing individual rights as metanormative principles, directly tied to
politics, that are used to establish the political/ legal conditions under which full
moral conduct can take place. These they distinguish from normative principles,
used to provide guidance for moral conduct within the ambit of normative ethics.
This crucial distinction allows them to develop liberalism as a metanormative
theory, not a guide for moral conduct. The moral universe need not be minimized
or morality grounded in sentiment or contracts to support liberalism, they show.
Rather, liberalism can be supported, and many of its internal tensions avoided,
with an ethical framework of Aristotelian inspiration--one that understands human
flourishing to be an objective, inclusive, individualized, agent-relative, social, and
self-directed activity.

Against Nature
Find everything you need for a solid introduction to philosophy with this brief,
powerful text. One of the most concise introductory philosophy anthologies
available, KNOWLEDGE, NATURE, AND NORMS: AN INTRODUCTION TO PHILOSOPHY
features classical philosophy readings, short fiction, and literature from popular
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writers, as well as a wealth of effective learning tools.Concise, well-edited
selections are designed to give first-time philosophy students what you need to
succeed--a well-crafted focus on the essential elements of philosophical debate.
Integrated learning tools, such as a comprehensive introductory essay at the
beginning of the text, provides an overview of how to approach philosophy.
Engaging Chapter Introductions highlight key arguments, while Reading
Comprehension and Review Questions draw your attention to key ideas. A robust
companion website further enhances learning with self-assessment exercises,
study guides, and links to philosophical and other helpful resources.With this
anthology, you’ll find a complete range of philosophical topics, including key issues
in epistemology, metaphysics, and ethics. This thorough introduction is all within a
book that’s one-third the length of a typical anthology for cost savings and
unmatched clarity.

Social Morphogenesis
This monograph focuses on the level of management culture development in
organizations attempting to disclose it not only with the help of theoretical insights
but also by the approach based on employees and managers. Why was the term
"management culture" that is rarely found in literature selected for the analysis?
We are quite often faced with problems of terminology. Especially, it often happens
in the translation from one language to another. While preparing this monograph,
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the authors had a number of questions on how to decouple the management
culture from organization's culture and from organizational culture, how to
separate management culture from managerial culture, etc. However, having
analysed a variety of scientific research, it appeared that there is no need to break
down the mentioned cultures because they still overlap. Therefore, it is impossible
to completely separate the management culture from the formal or informal part
of organizational culture. Management culture inevitably exists in every
organization, only its level of development may vary.

Rules, Norms and NGO Advocacy Strategies
When we make claims to each other, we're asserting. But what does it take to
assert well? Do we need to know what we're talking about? This book argues that
we don't. In fact, it argues that in some special contexts, we can lie.

The Oxford Handbook of Assertion
Find everything you need for a solid introduction to philosophy with this brief,
powerful text. One of the most concise introductory philosophy anthologies
available, KNOWLEDGE, NATURE, AND NORMS: AN INTRODUCTION TO
PHILOSOPHY, Second Edition features classical philosophy readings, short fiction,
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and literature from popular writers, as well as a wealth of effective learning tools.
Concise, well-edited selections are designed to give first-time philosophy students
what you need to succeed--a well-crafted focus on the essential elements of
philosophical debate. Integrated learning tools, such as a comprehensive
introductory essay at the beginning of the text, provides an overview of how to
approach philosophy. Engaging Chapter Introductions highlight key arguments,
while Reading Comprehension and Review Questions draw your attention to key
ideas. A robust companion website further enhances learning with self-assessment
exercises, study guides, and links to philosophical and other helpful resources.
With this anthology, you'll find a complete range of philosophical topics, including
key issues in epistemology, metaphysics, and ethics. This thorough introduction is
all within a book that's one-third the length of a typical anthology for cost savings
and unmatched clarity.

Communities in Action
This book is a distinctive fusion of philosophy and technology, delineating the
normative landscape that informs today’s technologies and tomorrow’s inventions.
The authors examine what we deem to be the internal norms that govern our everexpanding technical universe. Recognizing that developments in technology and
engineering literally create our human future, transforming existing knowledge into
tomorrow’s tools and infrastructure, they chart the normative criteria we use to
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evaluate novel technological artifacts: how, for example, do we judge a ‘good’ from
a ‘bad’ expert system or nuclear power plant? As well as these ‘functional’ norms,
and the norms that guide technological knowledge and reasoning, the book
examines commonly agreed benchmarks in safety and risk reduction, which play a
pivotal role in engineering practice. Informed by the core insight that, in
technology and engineering, factual knowledge relating, for example, to the
properties of materials or the load-bearing characteristics of differing construction
designs is not enough, this analysis follows the often unseen foundations upon
which technologies rest—the norms that guide the creative forces shaping the
technical landscape to come. The book, a comprehensive survey of these emerging
topics in the philosophy of technology, clarifies the role these norms
(epistemological, functional, and risk-assessing) play in technological innovation,
and the consequences they have for our understanding of technological
knowledge.

Between Facts and Norms
Revolutionary account of the transformative potential of the knowledge economy
Adam Smith and Karl Marx recognized that the best way to understand the
economy is to study the most advanced practice of production. Today that practice
is no longer conventional manufacturing: it is the radically innovative vanguard
known as the knowledge economy. In every part of the production system it
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remains a fringe excluding the vast majority of workers and businesses. This book
explores the hidden nature of the knowledge economy and its possible futures. The
confinement of the knowledge economy to these insular vanguards has become a
driver of economic stagnation and inequality throughout the world. Traditional
mass production has stopped working as a shortcut to economic growth. But the
alternative--a deepened and socially inclusive form of the knowledge
economy--continues to lie beyond reach in even the richest countries. The shape of
contemporary politics on both the left and the right reflects a failure to come to
terms with this dilemma and to overcome it. Unger explains the knowledge
economy in the truncated and confined form that it has today and proposes the
way to a knowledge economy for the many: changes not just in economic
institutions but also in education, culture, and politics. Just as Smith and Marx did
in their time, he uses an understanding of the most advanced practice of
production to rethink both economics and the economy as a whole.
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